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Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together 
 

 
 
Wednesday 31st January 2024 
 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 

Creature Teacher Visit – Thursday 21st March  
 
We are looking to arrange a visit from The Creature Teachers next half term on Thursday 21st March, linking 
with our learning about animals including humans in Science. This visit will take place in school and will provide 
the children with a valuable ‘hands on’ experience with a variety of different animals.  
 
To enable this visit to take place we are asking for a voluntary contribution £4.55 per child. Unfortunately, if 
we do not receive enough voluntary contributions, we will not be able to go ahead with the session.  We are 
therefore asking parents and carers to pay before the deadline of Monday 26th February. If we need to cancel 
the experience because we do not receive enough voluntary contributions, we will refund the money for those 
who have paid.  
 
You can make payment now via your MCAS App (under “Products” rather than “Trips”) by Monday 26th 
February.  
 
We look forward to getting some hands on experience with the animals. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 

M Thomas                                      T Watts 

 
Mr Thomas Miss Watts 
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